
Sayyid Al-Hakeem meets Badr Organization’s delegation, discuses political
scene updates

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with a leadership delegation

from Badr Organization, headed by Mr. Mohammed Naji (Abu Jassim Al-Askari), and discussed the

developments of the political scene in Iraq and the region, as well as the joint history we

share and key moments. His Eminence urged uniting positions, overcoming different opinions, and

working on reinforcing the achieved stability on the political, social, and security levels.

H.E.  reiterated  the  call  to  support  the  government  in  implementing  its  service  and

developmental program, in addition to resolving the national dues, especially the position of

the Speaker of Parliament and laws that are in direct contact with citizens’ lives.


